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Dear students, parents, staff and community members,

I am pleased to announce that Tyson Grinham has been appointed as Principal of
Lockleys North Primary School for the next five and a half years, beginning next term.

Tyson is currently the Principal of Brompton Primary School where he has been
instrumental in building a strong collaborative culture within the whole school
community. He will bring to Lockleys North a strong understanding of student learning
and high achievement, together with knowledge and skills in using learning technologies
to enhance the children’s engagement in their learning.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank Belinda Adams for her leadership over
the last 6 months as Principal. Belinda has led the students and staff with energy and
enthusiasm and has ensured that all members of the school have been valued. Her work
in explaining, designing and implementing innovative learning spaces for the students has
been extremely valuable in providing an educational environment which supports
learning.

I believe that your school community will value the strength, skills and expertise that
both Tyson and Belinda will provide as a leadership team.

S
Yours sincerely

Deb Graham
Education Director



